
 

 

 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa, 
 
Please ensure that students bring togs and towel daily for swimming lessons.  Students all require their own 
individual school bag. 
 
NEEDED - EMPTY 2 LITRE PLASTIC MILK CONTAINERS FOR CAMP.​  ​We use these containers to thread on to rope for 
floatation to mark out where students can swim at the beach.  
 
Thank you to those families who have sent along Kai for our camp.  Please find attached an updated list of what is 
still required.  Many thanks. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Wednesday, 20th February 
- Friday, 22nd February 

School Camp: Cooper’s Beach - ​Please keep these days free!!​ All 
parents/caregivers attending camp must undergo our school’s police vetting 
procedure.  This is purely for student safety and we ask for your understanding. 
Contact the Office Administrator to begin this process. Thank you in advance. 

 
The following ink cartridges are available to collect from the school office for FREE! 

● x1 HP No.60  - Black 
● x1 HP No.60  - Tri-colour 
● x2 HP No.74XL  - Black 

● x2 HP No.75XL - Tri-colour 
● x3 HP No.75 Tri-colour 
● x3 HP No.74  - Black 

 

Sports News 

Swimming : ​Can parents make sure children have their towel and togs daily for swimming lessons​. Girls 
with long hair need a hair tie/ swimming cap/ swim goggles. If for any reason your child is unable to swim, 
please contact the school or send a note from home. 
 

FRIDAY FUNDRAISING 
*The following items will be made available to the students for purchase on Friday’s (unless advised otherwise) 

Pie - $3 Sausage Sizzle - $2 Hot Dog  - $3 Drink - $2 

Burger - $3 Popcorn - $3 Ice-Block - $1  

Important Notice: Please inform the Office Administrator if you’d like to purchase 
stationary for your child/ren from the school. Please also let us know if you’ll be paying at 

a later date so we can update your IOU account accordingly 
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Room Tupu 
Well here we are it is Camp Week. I trust everyone will enjoy their time at coopers Beach, It is an amazing                      
place for a family camp. Next week I hope we will get lots of pictures and stories about everyone’s exploits                    
at the  camp. 
Thank you to all the people who are reading and sending the book bags bag to school each day. Older                    
students also have spelling words that they need to practice each night. 
Our cooperative classroom space is working very well. The students are enjoying working in a range of                 
different ways. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Room 3 News 
Welcome to week 4. What a busy week we are going to be having. Last Friday the students of Te Kura o 
Waima voted for their Student Leaders for 2019 - Congratulations Mapihi and Naphtali. Room 3 students 
are also venturing into the world of coding. Last week we started exploring basic coding, we are wanting to 
develop our technological skills to ensure we are meeting the New Zealand Curriculum for Digital 
Technology. 
 

2019 BOT MEETING DATES 

TERM 1 TERM 2 TERM 3 TERM 4 

5th February & 
12th March 

14th May & 
18th June 

6th August & 
10th September 

23rd October & 
3rd December 
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Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information -  
www.waima.school.nz 

 
Jenny Colebrook 
Principal 
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